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• letter to the editor •

The Puerto Rico Health Sciences Journal at CDC Library

Dear Dr. Wojna:

Last Friday I had the chance to visit the CDC in Atlanta to attend the naming of the 
CDC Library the “Stephen Thacker Library”  to recognize a friend and colleague from 
CDC.  I was very pleasantly surprised to find out that the primary shelve for journals, right 
at the entrance of the library, has two copies of the PRHSJ.  This is a shelve that has perhaps 
about 75 journals of the hundreds that they receive every week.  To have the PRHSJ right 
in that spot is a major recognition among many national and international health sciences 
journals.  

I thought that you, as Editor of the PRHSJ may want to know and enjoy this important 
recognition.

Sincerely,

José F. Cordero
José F. Cordero, MD, MPH
Professor and Dean
Graduate School of Public Health
Medical Sciences Campus
University of Puerto Rico

09 Letter to the Editor.indd   140 8/13/2014   1:39:17 PM


